

August 8, 2011

Alderman Q.A. Shakoor City of Racine 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Alderman Shakoor,

As Merchants has added a sizable number of jobs this year, we are in immediate need of employee parking spaces. Therefore, we are requesting that the city allow our employees to park on Union Street between State Street and Liberty Street.

Please refer this request to the appropriate committee or commission and notify us when it is scheduled for discussion.

Sincerely,

James A. Eastman

President

Merchants Moving & Storage

cc: Scott Blasi

Jennifer Eastman



Professional Household Movers

Merchants Moving & Storage Company 1215 State Street Racine, WI 53404



Q.A. Shakoor Alderman, 8th District 1516 West 6th Street Racine, WI 53404

53404+3242

liliberillesbeillhoorbeskelleseldibileskelesellellesellest